
Ambo Announcements 
Corpus Christi Sunday 

June 2, 2024 
 
 
• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home, which is a maternity home 

for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We’re very happy to support this important 
outreach! 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Mark and Dianne Petrino’s 55th 

Wedding Anniversary! We wish them a very Happy Anniversary! 
 

• During our 11:00 AM Corpus Christi Mass this weekend, we’ll recommission our parish’s 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion (EMs). We are grateful for their service to the 
Lord and to our community! 

 
• I was happy to sit down for an interview with Dr. Scott Hahn and talk about discipleship. I’d 

like to share that interview with the parish family. You can find the link to the interview here. 
 

• Since the First Friday and First Saturday were split this month, we’ll have our First Saturday 
observances next Saturday, June 8. We have sign-ups this weekend in the narthex for our 
Nocturnal Adoration this coming Friday-Saturday, June 7-8. Please be generous with your 
time and give an hour of prayer to the Lord Jesus and your parish family. 

 
• The calendar for the program year 2024/2025 is posted on our parish website. The calendar 

describes all our events and programs for the year. This is posted for your reference and 
information. 

 
• This Tuesday evening, June 4, I’ll be hosting our first Saint Paula Dinner for the widows of 

our parish. The meal will start with simple Vespers at 5:00 PM in the Parish Hall. All widows 
are invited and encouraged to come! Please bring your copy of the Liturgy of the Hours. 

 
• Our parish will be blessed by the visit of two Dominican Sisters of Saint Cecilia of Nashville, 

TN, next weekend, June 7-9. The Sisters will visit with various groups at the parish, 
participate in our First Friday and First Saturday observances, and speak after each of our 
Sunday morning Masses. We’ll also have a “Fellowship with the Sisters” on Sunday, June 
9, at 12:15 PM. All are welcome! 

 
• This Friday, June 7, we’ll have our monthly Mass of the Sacred Heart at 7:00 PM. 

Confessions will follow the Mass and continue until Midnight. Next Saturday, June 8, we’ll 
have Confessions from 9:00-10:30 AM, the rosary at 10:30 AM, and then our monthly 
Healing Mass with the Anointing of the Sick at 11:00 AM. Our intercessory prayer teams 
and parish brunch will follow the Mass. 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hnsXswwXW2Q
https://gracewepray.org/calendar/

